From: "IM Hye" <forest@mofa.go.kr>

To: Edoardo.Gianotti@unece.org

Cc: "7 =" <mjkimmofat@gmail.com>, " F =" <jongsoon@kotsa.or.kr>, durumioO@korea.kr
Date: 13/05/2018 16:02

Subject: Re: Fwd: 1998 Agreement - Electronic notification system

Dear Mr. Edoardo Gianotti,

Please find attached the letter from Mr. LEE Jae Pyong, Director of Advanced Motor Vehicle
Division, Ministry of Land, Infrastructure and Transport on the GTR notification and the
Status Report.

Please acknowledge the receipt of this email and do not hesitate to contact me if you have
any questions.

Best,
Hye
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Ms. IM Hye Rim, 2nd Secretary
Permanent Mission of the Republic of Korea in Geneva, Economic Section
tel) +41-22-748-0018
mobile) +41-79-545-5915
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